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Creative Minds
On Monday 15 May we held an arts and crafts session at Woodstock Residential Care Home to create a gorgeous piece and

raise awareness for Dementia Action Week.

This session was hosted by Jane from Creative Minds and we decorated "Forget-Me-Not" flowers with blue tissue paper, PVA glue and

sparkles. We carefully put them together, using paintbrushes to get the details and to create unique flowers.

We chatted about the different flowers we like while we worked and everyone enjoyed this calming, relaxed session.

We are looking forward to our next creative project with the Creative Minds group very soon!
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